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Residents of the areas adjacent to Totten and Skookum Inlets will be asked by

students at The Evergreen State College to fill out a brief questionnaire Tuesday

and Wednesday (April 26 and 27).

Sponsored by the Thurston and Mason County Planning Departments, the Evergreen

students are conducting a survey on the uses of waters and lands of and around Totten

Inlet. They will distribute questionnaires door to door to randomly selected homes

located within a half mile of the two inlet shorelines. They will also mail question-

naires to landowners and seasonal residents.

The Evergreen study emphasizes the relationship between the growth of residential

areas and the future of local aquaculture industries. Students will use the questionnaire

to determine how local residents use the inlets, how they would like to see the area

developed, and what their attitudes are toward aquaculture.

Results of the questionnaire and the students' study will be presented to both

county planning departments and the public in June. Persons interested in survey re-

sults or in gaining mofe information about the survey are invited to contact Evergreen

Faculty Member Carolyn Dobbs (866-6342 or 866-6102).
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